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PRODUCERS NEED TO

EVALUATE CROP

INSURANCE OPTIONS CAREFULLY

Des Moines, Iowa (AgNewsWire) The Bush administration’s fiscal year 2007 budget includes proposals to enhance crop insurance coverage, and reduce costs to deliver the program, so that crop insurance will provide coverage that is sufficient to sustain most farmers in times of loss.  Because the current budget situation in Washington is tight, farmers can no longer expect to receive federal aid when disaster strikes, which makes crop insurance more important than ever and means it is vital for farmers to have the right crop insurance plan for their particular operation.  
Farmers need to make sure they ask the right questions when they go to purchase crop insurance, according to Rob Boysen, chief operating officer with Crop 1 Insurance.

“One of the first questions is to ask if the agent is qualified to offer an opportunity for a crop insurance discount on their program this year.  There are a number of companies that are eligible to do that.  Then in addition, they should ask what’s their history in delivering those discounts.”  
Crop 1, was the first agency to offer USDA’s Premium Reduction Plan (PRP), authorized by Congress in the Agriculture Risk Protection Act of 2000.  Nine other companies have applied to offer the plan in 2006.

Boysen says the premium discounts for farmers under the plan could be larger this year.

“The new premium regulations actually allow the discounts to be a little bit higher than they have been in the past.  The premium discounts will be paid as a dividend, more or less, after the crop year is complete and the companies have proven an ability to generate a savings and that’s a little different than it has been in the past.”  
Boysen also encourages farmers to check out some software programs that might help them make crop insurance decisions.

“One program that’s available lets farmers look back into the history of their particular farming operation and see which program would have provided the lowest premium cost net of the indemnity payments that they would have received under that plan.”  
Other programs let farmers look forward and test different price and yield scenarios.  Some of these types of tools and calculators are available on USDA’s Risk Management Agency website www.rma.usda.gov.  Crop 1 agents also have software available to help farmers make crop insurance decisions.

Crop 1 is headquartered in Des Moines, IA and operates primarily in 21 midwestern and western states.  For assistance in finding a local affiliate agent, please call 866-765-0552. More information is also available on-line at www.crop1insurance.com.  
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